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Pennoni, a multidisciplinary consulting engineering firm headquartered in Philadelphia, is delighted 
to announce they have purchased certain assets and welcome the staff of Smith Engineering. 
Effective immediately, the group will be working as the SMITH Division of Pennoni in Chantilly, VA. 

“SMITH’s staff is excited to join Pennoni and to continue providing the highest caliber land 
development engineering services, while expanding our client base throughout Virginia and the 
Washington, D.C. metropolitan area. We pride ourselves on offering our clients responsive and 
professional service with customer focus, integrity, and superior technical execution. We are 
delighted to join forces with a firm that shares our core values and beliefs,” said Blake A Smith, PE, 
LEED AP, president of SMITH Engineering. 

SMITH has been serving private sector clients in the National Capital Region with land development 
and civil engineering services since 2008. Their work, focused on residential, commercial, industrial, 
institutional, recreational, and mixed-use development concentrates heavily in the Virginia counties 
of Loudoun, Prince William, Fairfax, and Stafford, as well as over 20 other Northern Virginia 
municipalities. 

“The SMITH Division of Pennoni will expand our service offerings in the Northern Virginia and 
Washington, D.C. metropolitan area and we are excited for the opportunity to grow. As we expand, 
we will remain steadfast in our client service. SMITH’s employees bring a wealth of knowledge to our 
firm, and we are thrilled to have them on board,” said David DeLizza, president & CEO at Pennoni. 

The new Chantilly, VA office is located at 14901 Bogle Drive, Suite 202, Chantilly, VA 20151. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.pennoni.com/insights/pennoni-expands-with-smith-engineering/ 
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